

Dear Sir/Madam,

Christmas Raffle and Bingo Evening 2019

We are a traditional village hall situated between Swadlincote and Burton-upon-Trent and aim to offer a community space for social, learning and recreational activity - including elderly fitness classes, karate for children and adults, tai-chi and art classes.

Each year we host a Christmas Raffle for the local community, alongside our bingo fundraiser. The event is a great opportunity for the community - young and old - to socialise and be neighbourly. It is also a vital fundraiser for Stanton Village Hall. This year's Christmas Raffle will take place on Monday 9th December 2019.

We recognise that you may receive several requests for support but if your organisation is able to donate an item or voucher towards our Christmas Raffle then we would be extremely grateful. One of our volunteers can drop by to pick up any donations and you can get in touch with them either on the contact details they provide or by emailing admin@villagehallstanton.com. We will be posting a public Thank You to all supporters on our website and Facebook page.

If you'd like to attend our bingo and Christmas Raffle evening then please let us know - tables can be booked by emailing: bookings@villagehallstanton.com

Best wishes,

Stanton Village Hall Management Committee